
 

  Apostolic Informer 
 

To: The Apostolic Church of Jesus, Inc. at Large 

From: The ACOJ Executive Board 

Via: The Presiding Bishop: Chief Apostle Dr. Preston Rolle, Sr.  

Subject: 2023 Deacon & Minister’s Council: Financial Responsibility Letter:  

Financial Responsibility Letter 
Dear Beloved Members and Supporters of The Apostolic Church of Jesus, Inc., 
We trust this message finds you well and flourishing in the grace of our Lord. As we prepare for the 
upcoming Annual Deacon and Minister’s Council, we wish to share the financial responsibilities and 
opportunities to contribute to the growth and success of our church and ministry. 
 
Financial Obligations: 
1. Each Local Church Quarterly Report: To sustain the vital operations of our local churches, we kindly 
request each local church to contribute $250 quarterly. 
2. Assistant Chief Apostle Appreciation Report: In recognition of the dedicated service of our Assistant 
Chief Apostles, we encourage each local church to contribute $100 for their appreciation report. 
3. Deacon and Ministers Council Registration: A registration fee of $35 although not mandatory, 
however, it is requested in participation of the council. Please see the registration for options of 
registration.  
4. ACOJ Ministerial Alliance Ministry License Renewal: Ministers, please note that the renewal of your 
ministry license is $50. 
5. Church Dedication Contribution: As we dedicate our church, we invite each member of The Apostolic 
Church of Jesus to contribute $20. Your support will make this event truly significant. 
6. Assistant Chief Apostle’s Annual Appreciation: Show your love and appreciation for our Assistant 
Chief Apostle by contributing a free-will love gift. 
7. Support Seed for Deacon and Minister Council: While not mandatory, we ask our leaders and 
members to consider supporting the Deacon and Minister Council with a support seed of $100. This 
seed sown into the ministry will help us fulfill our mission. 
 
Contributing Made Easy: 
Envelopes will be available for your convenience, and we will also provide a digital link for online 
contributions to these categories. 

Remember, it is through your freewill contributions that we can continue our ministry’s essential work. 
As the Bible teaches, “It is more blessed to give than to receive.” Even when resources are scarce, your 
sincere efforts are acknowledged and appreciated. The Lord blesses those who give from the heart. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continued prayers and support of the Annual Deacon and 
Minister’s Council. Together, we strengthen our faith and deepen our commitment to the ministry. 

May God’s abundant blessings continue to shower upon you and your loved ones. 

 
In His Service, 

Apostle, Dr. Alex L. Jenkins, Sr. on the behalf of Chief Apostle,  
Dr. Preston Rolle, Sr., The Apostolic Church of Jesus, Inc.      
    

 

Visit us at: www.theacojinc.org 

Email us at: info@theacojinc.org  
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